
Calling all Addiction Psychiatry Fellowship Directors!
We need your help strengthening our recruitment efforts for “REACH”

Funding for this initiative was made possible (in part) by grant no. 5H79TI081358-02 from SAMHSA. The views expressed in written conference materials or publications and by 
speakers and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies of the Department of Health and Human Services; nor does mention of trade names, commercial practices, 
organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. government.

Seeking Fellowship Applicants!

"REACH" (Recognizing and Eliminating disparities in Addiction 
through Culturally-Informed Healthcare) is an initiative funded by 
SAMHSA with a two-fold mission: 

1. Increase the overall number of racial/ethnic under-
represented minority (URM) addiction providers in the
workforce, and

2. Increase the number of URM addiction providers trained to
work with URM patients with substance use disorders
(SUDs).

Recruitment for Cohort 3 (2021/22) is now open to both URM 
and Non-URM fellow applicants! Apply by 9/30/20.

Please help us spread the word to potential applicants! 
Website: https://reachgrant.org/. If you have any questions 

regarding the REACH program, please contact the REACH 
program manager at reach@aaap.org. 

Thank you!

https://reachgrant.org/
reach@aaap.org



